
بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم

PHYSICS DEPARTMENT                                                         
Date 1st January 2018

Dear Professor Sultana Nahar

It gives me great pleasure to invite you, through the MOA 
between Ohio state University and Cairo University (signed 
in December 2017) for three weeks starting 28 March 2018 
as a Visiting Professor here.
During this period you are asked to deliver a condensed 
course on “Atomic Astrophysics and Spectroscopy” with 
computational workshops to the post graduate students of 
the Physics Dept., Faculty of Science, Cairo University. 
Students from Astronomy department  and other 
Universities can also join this course. A maximum of 50 
students will be allowed to be enrolled.
The schedule is three two hours lectures each week with 
with computer access to the Ohio state Fast Computer.
Cairo University will support your full accommodation at the 
University Guest House during your stay in Cairo. Living 
expenses will also be provided according to MOA.

We shall be honored to welcome you in Cairo. Please 
confirm.

GOD BLESS YOU

Legion officer of MOA

Lotfia El Nadi
Professor of Nuclear and Laser Physics and Advanced 
Technology
Physics Dept., Faculty of Science, Cairo University,
Vice Director of the International Center IC-SAS
NILES, Cairo University
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